
Public Hearing 
March 26, 2018 @7:00 PM 
Westport Community Building 

The Westport Town Council met for a Public Hearing at Westport Community 
Building, with the following present; Bryan Gatewood, President, Richard Smith, 
Joyce Brindley, Ronda Bartlett, Mark Taylor, Jay Maddux, Jodi Coomer with SIRPC 
as well as four representatives from Commonwealth Engineers. Bryan Gatewood 
called the meeting to order. 
Jodi Coonner with SIRPC opened with a brief presentation about the grant 
followed by a presentation from Commonwealth Engineers. Vince Sommers, Vice 
President of Commonwealth talked about the OCRA Planning Grant, funding and 
the project schedule. Rachel Runge, Project Engineer talked about Phase 1 and @ 
on the project construction cost estimate. Kendra Harding, Engineer Intern talked 
about the recommended improvements of the Water Plant and water quality 
improvements. Roger Kottlowski, Project Engineer talked about the initial repairs 
to prevent immediate failure to the dam, safety signage to increase awareness 
and reduce liability and Phase 2, recommended removal of existing dam when 
funding is available. 
The floor was then opened up for questions. 

With nothing further, Joyce made a motion to close the meeting, Richard seconded 
the motion. 
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